
WELCOME TO OUR

L I B E R T Y  G R A N D

July Newsletter

As we approach the holiday season, we kindly

remind everyone that setting off fireworks is

strictly prohibited within our community.

This rule is in place to ensure the safety of all

residents, protect property, and reduce fire

risk, especially during dry weather conditions.

Please consider the well-being of:

Children and pets, who may be frightened

by loud noises

Neighbors with PTSD or sensory

sensitivities

Our local emergency services, who face

increased calls during this time

Let’s celebrate safely and responsibly. If you

observe fireworks being set off, please contact

local non-emergency authorities to report it.

Thank you for helping us keep our

neighborhood safe and enjoyable for all!

Community Reminders

We will celebrate the 4  on
Saturday, July 5  with Bomb

Pops at the pool!
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G E T  R E ADY  T O  H U L A  YO U R
WAY  T O  O U R  

L G  L UAU  P O O L  PAR T Y !

🗓  S AT U R DAY,  J U LY  2 6 T H  |  🕐  1 : 0 0  P M  –  4 : 0 0  P M
 📍  L I B E R T Y  G R AN D  P O O L

P U T  O N  YO U R  L E I S  AN D  F L I P- F L O P S  AN D  J O I N  U S  F O R :

 🌊  P O O L S I D E  F U N  |  🎧  L I V E  D J
 🍍  TA S T Y  L UAU - S T Y L E  E AT S  |  🎤  K AR A O K E  

 🌺  G AM E S  |  🏝  P R I Z E S ,  &  F U N !
W H E T H E R  YO U ' R E  S P L A S H I N G  I N  T H E  P O O L

 O R  DAN C I N G  I N  T H E  S U N ,
 I T ’ S  G O I N G  T O  B E  A  T R O P I C AL  B L A S T !

R E S I D E N T S  O N LY  
 AL O H A  AT T I R E  E N C O U R A G E D !

 Aloha, LG Residents!

@LibertyGrandApartments

July Food Trucks!
Saturday, July 12th

1pm-3pm

Tuesday, July 22nd
5:30pm-7:30pm

http://www.instagram.com/libertygrandapartments

